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Reference: FOI.ICB-2223/020 
 
Subject: Audiology Contract 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does hold some of the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

I wonder if you can inform me on when the latest audiology 
contract ends and when the tender date is up for renewal 
please. 

31 March 2023 – the ICB has not made a decision to tender at this 
time or move to another contracting model. 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 26 July 2022 and has been approved for release by Helena Fuller, 
Deputy Director of Commissioning (Contracts and Performance) for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire 
ICB. 


